
 

 
Dates to Remember: 

November 4  Administration Day—No Classes (K-8) 
November 8  Picture Retakes (P.M. Only) 
November  10  Remembrance Day Service 12:45 p.m.—Gymnasium 
    Parents are welcome 
November 11  Remembrance Day—All Schools Closed 
November 15  Immunizations for Gr. 4 and Gr. 6 
November 18  Student/Teacher/Parent Conferences,     
    No School K-12 
November 16  PAC meeting in School Library 6:30 pm—Library 
December 2 & 3  Season Ends Grade 7 & 8 Volleyball Jamboree 
December 20  Middle Years Christmas Concert—at Kirkcaldy    
    Heights School 

      
Very Important Message to all Parents/Guardians: 

 
Now that the weather is getting colder, please make sure 
that your child(ren) are dressed appropriately.   When    
students stay at school for lunch they are 
required to be outside for part of the 
hour.  Please check to make sure they have 
proper coats, footwear, hats and mitts 
when they leave home in the morning.  
Thank-you! 
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Do Not Forget The Time Change 
November 6th, 2016 

 
Sunday, November 6, 2016, 2:00 AM clocks are turned backward 1 hour  

PAC UPDATE 

 

Kirkcaldy Parent Council would like to keep you informed on where your 

fundraising dollars are going. We create a budget at the beginning of each 

year and have some standard items that we contribute to annually. We      

ensure that all students at the school will benefit from the contributions and 

fundraising. Some of those are The Volunteer/Citizenship award for two 

graduating students at the end of the year, special events, Library Memorial 

fund, Teacher Appreciation, $200 a year rotates between the library,          

resource gym and Music departments. Music received it last year and it will 

be going to the gym this year. Also items such as a contribution to a year end 

field trip for each class. We have raised it from $50 per class to cover a bus 

this year, and help contribute to costs to send students to the Science fair. 

We will have the official budget posted on the PAC bulletin board so you can 

take a look. We have also made a commitment to raising funds to help       

replace some of the wooden playground that was damaged over the summer. 

We will be raising funds to go towards that over the next few years. We have 

a goal of $7,000.00 to raise this year to cover the budget and put toward this 

project. We would like to thank everyone for their support in this.  Some 

things to look forward to are the Sausage Fundraiser that has just started. 

The class that sells the most will receive a $50.00 prize to go  towards an    

activity of their choice.  

Coming up we will be doing Funscript/Vista gift cards, and a BINGO night is 

being planned for February.  Our social events planner is also working on 

organizing a Family Dance and Movie night again this year.  Lots to look       

forward to!!  

Volunteers are always needed. Please contact us if you are willing to help out 

from time to time.  

Just a reminder to send cutlery with your child in their lunch as the Lunch        

program does not supply cutlery.  Warm ups are to be labeled with child 

name and classroom number and placed in the black bins by the office first 

thing in the   morning.  

The Next PAC meeting is scheduled for November 16, 2016 at 6:30 in the  

Library. Babysitting provided.  

 

PAC 



The Kirkcaldy Heights Youth Revolution Team participated in 

the “We Scare Hunger” campaign during the month of October.  

Your donations of non-perishable food items enabled us to make 

a generous donation to the Helping 

Hands Soup Kitchen in Brandon. 

 

Thank-you for your support! 

WE DAY! 
 

On November 18th, the Kirkcaldy Heights Youth Revolution 
Team will attend We Day in Winnipeg.  We Day combines the  
energy of a live concert with the inspiration of incredible     
stories of leadership and change.  This stadium-sized event - 
held in 14 cites in the U.S., Canada and the UK - brings together 
world-renowned speakers and performers with tens of    
thousands of youth to celebrate the 
power of service.   
 
We are looking forward to an exciting 
day ! 

Attention Parents: 

Now that the weather is changing we are seeing 

many flu bugs and colds in our school. Please remind 

your  children to wash their hands throughout the 

day and not to forget to cover their mouths when 

they cough or sneeze.   

Special thank-you to Cathy Carter-Squire for organizing all the lost 
and found items. 

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2F1.bp.blogspot.com%2F-VQfH-sn9loY%2FVC1uFxzzOzI%2FAAAAAAAAaV8%2FK1y5WtOOIt0%2Fs1600%2FWe%252BDay.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fgwmssharks.blogspot.com%2F2014_10_01_archive.html&docid=01_VPk1axqSMnM&tbnid=ALAml
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